FSTRS WILL BE

DECOMMISSIONED
ON FEBRUARY 1, 2021

FSTRS will become inaccessible on February
1, 2021.Retrieve your records before
February 1, 2021 and upload them to
Cornerstone OnDemand. Visit www.vafire.com
for more information.

DOWNLOAD YOUR TRANSCRIPT
FROM FSTRS AND SAVE ITAS A PDF.

Notify training@vdfp.virginia.gov
for any transcriptdiscrepancies.

UPLOAD YOUR TRANSCRIPTPDFTO
CORNERSTONE ONDEMAND.



https://www.vafire.com/training-and-courses/fstrs-decommissioning-february-1-2021/
https://www.fstrs.virginia.gov/
mailto: training@vdfp.virginia.gov
https://www.vafire.com/csod-online-user-guide/

